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14. BOARD SUBMISSION ON CHRISTCHURCH AGEING TOGETHER OLDER PERSONS POLICY 
 
 The closing date for submissions on the draft Christchurch Ageing Together Older Persons Policy 

Review is 28 February 2007. 
 
 At its seminar meeting of 7 February 2007, the Board gave initial feedback on the proposed policy.  A 

draft submission arising from that discussion has been previously circulated to Board members. 
 
 After any additional discussion today the Board may wish to confirm its submission on the 

Christchurch Ageing Together Older Persons Policy.  Alternatively the Board may wish to delegate 
authority to a Board member to finalise its submission.  

 
 


